
PhDs discuss ‘Science and the Media‘ in special ambience 

Quarterly, we organize a joint meeting for all doctorate students of the MIN faculty, for 

strengthening communication and networks within the community of German and interna-

tional doctorate students. The upcoming topic is : 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our guests would be pleased to share their experiences and answer your questions in 

a panel discussion.  

 

All doctoral students at the MIN faculty are welcome.  
In certain cases, child care expenses for the duration of the meetings can be subsidized  — Please Approach 

us to check. 

Project Manager 

Dr. Anne-Catherin Zappe 

MIN Graduate School International 

Tel: +49 40 42838-9076 

MINGSinternational@uni-hamburg.de 

https://www.min.uni-hamburg.de/min-graduiertenschule/

min-graduiertenschule-international.html 

Contact 

The MIN Graduate School International is funded through 

the DAAD project IPID4all through means of the BMBF. 

Professor Michael Brüggemann as expert for science communication will meet the active science 

journalists Nina Weber (Spiegel Online) and Kathrin Laatsch (moderator) to discuss the issues of how 

to deal with journalists and how to get the message of brilliant but complex scientific results across. 

How do journalists see you? 

 

Join the discussion and learn more about this challenging topic that is relevant for all scientists.  

We are happy to invite you on 24th of November at 6pm  

to the beautiful  

Yu Garden (Chinese Teahouse) 
Saal Hamburg 

Feldbrunnenstraße 67  

'Science and the media' 
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